
NEW
PURSUIT
HERBKDE.
NOW
APPROVED
FOR
EMERGENCY
USEN
PA,MD,
HT&DE.

Since the banning of dinoseb.
many growers have been left
virtually defenseless against the
tough broadleaf weeds found
in this area.

Common lambsquarters.
smoothpigweed, nightshade,
common purslane and other
major weeds have been
especially difficult to control.

Until now.
New PURSUIT® herbicide has

just been granted a Section 18
emergency exemption in Penn-
sylvania for snap Deans, and
in Maryland. New Jersey and
Delaware for snap oeans, lima
beans and peas.

A soil application of new
PURSUIT not only keeps these
weeds from cutting yields and
slowingyour harvest, it also
provides excellent crop safety
protecting your crop against
herbicide Durn or unnecessary
stress. And new PURSUIT won’t
upset the environment.

For more information about
new PURSUIT herbicide, talk to
your AgriCenter 1 v dealer.
Always read and follow label directionscarefully.
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